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Comments: I strongly support this withdrawal.

 

I am deeply concerned about the lasting harm that will be done by this unnecessary and toxic mining expansion

to our nation's cultural and natural heritage.  The Black Hills are sacred lands for the indigenous communities and

a pristine natural treasure for the public at large that deserve our protection.  They are also a clean water

resource that provide endless opportunities for recreation for our children and their children which will be

permanently damaged by the proposed mining operations.

 

Please expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.

 

Thank you.


